

Ref: 4416-0037 Clay County Individual Safe Room Rebate Program

2 messages

Patrick Kelley <Patrick.Kelley@tdem.texas.gov> To: Keith Burch <keith.burch@claycountytx.net>

Fri, Apr 30, 2021 at 7:31 AM

Cc: Colleen O'Neal <Colleen.ONeal@tdem.texas.gov>, Lance Liggett <Lance.Liggett@tdem.texas.gov>

Keith,

Hope this finds you in good shape after these storms!

Based on our conversation yesterday, when I went back to headquarters with your reply, I found was even better news. You have now have a maximum of \$345,705.93 for your project which at \$6300 per residence gives you the capability of assisting 54 residences NOT the original 37. Hope this helps and we need to include the 54 instead of 37 homes to assist.

Patrick Kelley,

Texas Division of Emergency Management

Mitigation Project Coordinator

Work Phone: (512) 424-5684

Work Cell Phone: (512) 940-4632

Email: Patrick.Kelley@tdem.texas.gov

Keith Burch <keith.burch@claycountytx.net> To: Patrick Kelley <Patrick.Kelley@tdem.texas.gov>

Fri, Apr 30, 2021 at 7:54 AM

Mr. Kelley,

This certainly is good news! Thank for your help with this project. I will have the letter to you shortly. Thank again,

Keith Burch Clay County EMC 940-781-5842 [Quoted text hidden]